SUMMER RECESS NOTICE

This is notified for all concerned that the college will remain closed
on and from 26.05 2023 to 06.06.2023 (both days inclusive). Regular
college duties will resume on and from 07.06.2023. Teachers are
requested to take on-line classes during this period for the benefit of
students especially for the imminent 6" Semester Examinees. In
absence of the undersighed for the abovementioned days Sri Sukdeb

Pal, GLI, Physics, will look after the college when necessary.
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